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Dear Parents, 
 
The countdown has begun and it is time to welcome the New Year with a fresh mind and heart. We sincerely wish 
that the New Year will be a messenger of joy, happiness, peace, smiles and good tidings for you and your family.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to share some of the achievements of our student during this academic 
session, holiday information and few specific and general guidelines. 
 
I: Achievements: 
 

 Colours of the world event were a huge success .It was a lead taken by AJI, and we at AJB added our 
strengths to an already fabulous arrangement and added more shine. Well done to both AJI and AJB staff 
and students. A phenomenal hats off to Mr. Ummer Farooq who displayed calmness in his very first 
assignment and brought the whole project to the finish line. WELL DONE! 

 We had our student council elections and we elected to use a new format, where students would debate 
topics and then be voted upon for their respective positions. This was an entirely inclusive election. Well 
done to AJB staff and supporters. 

 The Student Council did a fantastic job in ‘PINKTOBER’, Breast Cancer Awareness week with a riveting 
Assembly, collage of hands and making sure each student and staff wore a pink ribbon. A truly great 
collective effort on a very important and sensitive issue. 

 
II: Winter Vacation Information:  
 

The last working day for students before the winter vacation is Thursday, 14th December, 2017 
 
School will reopen for all the classes on Sunday, 7th January 2018. 
 
Once the school reopens after winter vacation, students are expected to wear proper and prescribed winter 
uniform to protect them from winter cold. Students who do not comply with the guidelines for winter 
uniform will have to face the sanctions laid down as per the school policy. 
 
STUDENTS WITHOUT PROPER UNIFORM and Tools will be asked to wait in the reception for a parent to 
come and replace their clothes with proper uniforms.  
 
We at AJS will take a Zero Tolerance towards Discipline in the classroom, towards teachers and property. 
 

III: Holiday Assignment:  
 
Holiday assignments have been attached to this circular. Students have already received the information on 
what needs to be completed. All the Winter Assignments will be graded. 
 

 
-  AJB administration 
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